Chesapeake Bay Flag Association
Meeting of September 12, 2009
The meeting was held at the home of Chris Bedwell in Washington, D.C.

Attendees: Peter Ansoff, Nick Artimovich, Chris Bedwell, Ron Bowers, Daniel Broh-Kahn, Dale Grimes, Dick Libby, Jack Lowe,  Jon Radel, Earl Williams.
The meeting was marked by relaxation, eating and talking about flags. There was a lot of show and tell. We spent lots of time rummaging in Chris’s flag closets, which contain hundreds of flags—in alphabetical order. We saw many of his recent acquisitions and favorite flags. Chris flies a different flag from the pole on his house every day. He has been mentioned in a local neighborhood blog.

Peter Ansoff discussed the plans for the upcoming International Congress of Vexillology in 2011. The venue has fallen through. We were unable to come to terms on a contract with The George Washington Masonic Memorial in Alexandria, VA. The tentative date is still, August 1-6, 2011, but we may have to change it. We discussed alternates sites and several members are looking at possible venues, in Annapolis, in DC and elsewhere, in addition to Alexandria. We also discussed where the tour should go. If we don’t meet in Annapolis, we will certainly tour there.

All CBFA members are exhorted to plan to be available that week for the smooth running of the Congress. We will need lots of help. As time gets closer, we will solicit people to be on various planning committees. We hope to give small amounts of work to everybody and not too much to anyone.

The next meeting is planned for February, possibly n Annapolis.

Jack Lowe

President

